
 

TOWN OF BLADENSBURG  
 

 

DECEMBER 09, 2024 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

Media Advisory  

Town of Bladensburg 

 

Rescheduling of Public Hearing for Annexation Resolution 01-2025 to December 17, 2024 

Bladensburg, MD – December 9, 2024 

The Town Council of Bladensburg announces that the public hearing initially scheduled and advertised 

for tonight, Monday, December 9, 2024, at 7:00 PM, has been rescheduled to Tuesday, December 17, 

2024, at 5:30 PM.  

The Town is committed to ensuring comprehensive community engagement, stating, "The Town has 

received positive feedback from our residents regarding the annexation resolution. The additional time 

will allow us to gather more information and ensure that all voices are heard as we move forward." 

Mayor Takisha James.  

The updated date and time will be advertised in the Prince George's Post. Residents who wish to share 

their thoughts are encouraged to email their public comments to clerk@bladensburgmd.gov. 

For more information, please contact the Town Clerk’s office at clerk@bladensburgmd.gov or the 

Town of Bladensburg website. 
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